
 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

It has come to our attention that some children are walking to and from school without 

adult supervision. 

 

The safety of our children is our highest priority and therefore we would like to clarify our 

position as a school with respect to this. 

 

It is of course your right as a parent to decide when you feel your child or children are 

responsible enough to walk to and from school unaided.  

 

If this is the case, and you are happy for us to allow your child/ren to leave school without 

adult supervision, please tick & sign the slip below. 

 

Please be aware that as soon as a child has left the school premises, you as a parent are 

responsible for them and NOT the school. 

 

Thank you for your assistance with this. 

 

 

Mrs L Stinchon 

Headteacher 

 

 

Walking Home - Permission slip 

 

I authorise the school to allow my child _________________________________________ 

in year  ___________ to walk home without adult supervision and agree that I am 

responsible for them after they have left the school premises. 

 

Signature of parent/carer ____________________________________________________ 

Date ________________ 


